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Date: 28/02/2020

Replacement of Check-inn hut.

Originally, it was foreseen that the replacement of the Check-inn hut should have taken place in
February — March, however due to some hick-up in the procurement process it has been delayed
until April. Considering the weather in February, maybe not so bad after all.

The project is now foreseen to start beginning of April and finish Mid May.

The demolition of the old hut and preparation of the new foundation is planned for Week 15-16 and
the build-up of the new hut Week-17.

Electricity will be disconnected March 30™ and we will take down the cupboards and whatever we
want to keep first week April (Week 14). For this we will need to recover some storage space in the
garage from April until re-installation early May. We will therefore request that golf bags stored in
one of the garages to be taken home during that period. We hope this inconvenience is acceptable
and will be minimal.
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